Principal: Mark Woodhouse

Brandon Road Swaffham Norfolk PE37 7DZ

T: 01760 721480 E: office@tnha.org.uk http://tnha.org.uk/



18th June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

LEAVERS PROM 2021

Following recent guidance issued by the Government we are unfortunately unable to proceed with the prom at Lynford Hall as planned on 16th July and is increasingly unlikely that it will be permitted to go ahead this year. It goes without saying that we are extremely disappointed, as I am sure are many students along with yourselves, that this chance to celebrate the end of their time with us cannot go ahead as planned. Since the announcement this week, I have been in touch with Lynford Hall and explored our options and would like to seek the opinion of our students and you, their parents/carers, on which you would prefer.

The options are:-

- The academy will look to seek a date in September, at the same venue. Hopefully by this time the restrictions will have fully eased and we will be able to hold the event in the manner we have planned, however I am mindful that many students will have moved on to further study and may prefer to be focused on these;
- As with last year, the event will be regrettably cancelled, with all parents/carers receiving a full refund, including deposit.

Please follow the link below which will allow you to register you and your child's choice. Only one vote per child will be counted. The deadline for submission of this will be midnight on 29th June 2021. We will naturally proceed in accordance with the majority of students' wishes once we have this information.

The link for submitting your preference is, or scan the QR code: https://forms.office.com/r/rYhzFrgcN9

Yours faithfully

Mr. S. Nash **Head of Key Stage 4**









